
Town of Kingston, NH 

Fire Station Building Committee 

MINUTES 

Meeting of November 10th,2021 

6:00 pm Kingston Fire Station 

1. Call to Order by Kent Walker at 6:00 pm. Present are Kent Walker, Chief Graham Pellerin, Andrew Berridge, 

Chuck Hart, Brian Gallant and Mark Furlough via web call.  
 

2. General overview of progress by Chief Pellerin and Kent Walker was done. During next construction meeting we 

will review the schedule and budget with Bauen.  

 
3. Cistern – Cistern has been installed, however last-minute change in location was needed due to undermining of 

the building foundation. Cistern was moved to back corner of the lot and a portion of the runoff holding area 

was used. All parties were on site to review the relocation. The Cistern itself was in the owners budget and the 

install had allowance in the site work. Due to moving the Cistern, more site work, and 80 feet of pipe and the 

rental of steel plates during excavation the line item went over budget. We will see overage from Veins within 

the next few days. Just brought up so committee is aware of extra and will need to accept at next meeting. 

 
4. Kent Walker presented a few pictures of the front entry roof line. The request is to add a Cupola to the roof line 

at the front door and support a donated weathervane. Request was made to purchase and install Cupola not to 

exceed $2,000 for the installed cost by Bauen. Vote was put to committee, all voted Yes 

 
5. Minutes – Minutes of previous committee meeting were presented and put forth for vote. All voted yes. 

 

6. Adjourn: meeting was adjourned at 6:55 pm. 


